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Comments: After reviewing the latest proposals, | remain strongly opposed to the Sheep Mountain Traverse trail.

With the road circling Trout Lake and ending at the top of Lizard Head Pass (Galloping Goose Trail), there is no
need to damage the environment constructing a new trail with the same end points. The existing road is
completely adequate - much more than adequate actually. | both walk and drive the road regularly in the
summertime and neither hikers (while I'm driving) nor vehicles (while I'm walking) present any issues. Both foot
and vehicle traffic are light.

The only issue | encounter is minor dust as vehicles pass me while walking. If there's money to burn, | would
much rather see money spent watering or oiling the road versus destroying pristine land. But really, I'd rather

nothing be done at all.

Thanks... Neil Kendrick, Trout Lake cabin owner



